
Transportation Superintendent 
  

 

 

 

It is with great excitement to announce the Chevelon Butte ESD #5 has hired a Consulting 

Transportation Superintendent, Dr. Sue Bradley!!  Just a few of her credentials include: 

• Professor 

• Principal 

• Teacher 

 

She will be a valuable component in the Operation of our District.  Please refer any problems with 

Parents, Students or anything else that may come up to her for her direction. 

 

Dr. Sue Bradley 

Cell Phone number: 602-980-4010 

<sbradley@chevelonbutte.org> 

 

04/12/2016 

*Dr. Bradley and Mr. Ketchem will be working collectively through the month of April. 



 

 


